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Life in all its Fullness 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700  Fax:  0121 675 8411 

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Deputy Headteacher:  Dawn Gallagher 

1st February 2018 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children will be celebrating Chinese New Year on Thursday 15th February 
2018. During this day the children will have opportunities to learn about Chinese 
Culture. We would like the children to wear something red and give a small 
donation of £1 for the school fund. 

There will also be a special Chinese Menu at lunchtime – details overleaf. 

We will update our new website with photographs of all the wonderful work from 
the day. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Charlotte Taylor 
Headteacher 
 

 


